
From: Jacob Turner <jacob@seakay.org> 

Date: Thu, Apr 11, 2019 at 1:43 PM 

Subject: Re: Tomorrow: Special meeting in Fort Bragg - Guidelines to adopt aesthetic... 

To: Heather Gurewitz <heather@edfc.org> 

Cc: Yahel Ben-David <yahel@denovogroup.org>, Sage Statham <manager@mcn.org>, Diann Simmons 

<diann@edfc.org> 

 

I think it would be ideal if there were some exemptions outlined for typical "small" wisp-like 

installations. Define a minimum size for equipment and structures before they fall under some of the 

rules.  Obviously, the code can't discriminate between similar service types, but small cell installations 

are often much larger than what wisps can often get away with. 

For example, from the City of Ukiah planning code: "A ground- or building-mounted mast no more than 

twelve feet (12') in height and six inches (6") in diameter shall not be considered a telecommunications 

tower." 

Unfortunately with short notice I won't be able to attend the meeting. 

 

Thanks, 

Jacob Turner 

SeaKay Broadband  

707.376.1234 

 

Looking for a better broadband connection?  Check out our offerings at http://seakaybroadband.net 

Check us out on Facebook 

 


